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“EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION” 

 
TO:        Parents/Guardians 

 

FROM:  Suzanne Bauer, Director of Transportation 

 

DATE:   July 29, 2019 

 

RE:         Foggy Weather 

 

The foggy weather season will soon be with us again.  We need to alert you to the 

Waterford Unified School District policy concerning foggy day transportation.   

 

The Director of Transportation will evaluate fog conditions upon arrival at work.  

The evaluation will be based upon local conditions involving the general bus 

service area.  The final decision whether to delay buses will be made by the 

Director of Transportation.  If the Director decides a delay in the schedule is 

necessary because of fog conditions, she will notify the superintendent of a two 

hour delay in picking up students. 

 

The Director, or designated agent, will notify radio station KHOP 95.1 FM, 

KAT COUNTRY 103.3 FM, THE HAWK 104.1 FM AND la FAVORITA 
95.9 FM of the delay in the bus schedule by 6:30 a.m.  The radio station will 

broadcast the fog alert frequently. 

 

Students who walk to school are to report to class at their regular time.  Parents 

who transport students by private automobile are to bring students to school at the 

regular time, if driving conditions are safe.  Parents are to make that 

determination. 

 

On foggy days, school will operate as usual unless the conditions are so severe 

that we need to close the school for the day. 

 


